INTRODUCTORY LETTER TO PARENTS/GUARDIANS

Dear:  Parent/Guardian or New Member 

On behalf of Crewe & Nantwich Gymnastics Club  I am pleased to welcome you/your child as a new member of the club. 

The aim of the club is to provide a safe, effective and child friendly environment in which the members can participate in Gymnastics activities under the guidance of appropriately qualified coaches. We operate an open philosophy and welcome the support of parents or guardians. Wherever possible we will enable you to observe training sessions provided that it does not contravene our Health and Safety regulations. We also encourage and value parental involvement in the club.

The members of the club are organised into groups according to their age, gender, ability, experience and individual needs and coaches will be pleased to discuss the training programmes and your child’s needs with you. We provide a child/member centred, coach led programme and will endeavour to help you/your child develop to their optimum level of performance. Our coaches are all British Gymnastics qualified coaches at the appropriate level and have been screened for their suitability to work with children. 

A Welfare Officer (June Deeley) has been appointed by the club to deal with any child protection/poor practice issues. Arrangements should be made to escort your child to and from training sessions and events. We would appreciate your child arriving and being collected promptly. 

Training times are indicated on the Registration Form, but if you have difficulties please contact the named coach. Participants are required to be appropriately dressed in gymnastic attire, but sensitive discretion within the bounds of reasonable safety, will be shown in particular circumstances.

The club has adopted the British Gymnastics policies for Child Protection, Health, Safety and Welfare, Equity and Code of Conduct and all officials, coaches, members and parents must adhere to these policies.

The annual registration fee includes membership of British Gymnastics and this encompasses appropriate insurance for your child and the club. We would be grateful if you would complete the club registration form and return it together with any fees to the Gymnastics Reception.

We actively encourage parents/guardians to become involved with club activities. We often need helpers at various times. If you have a few spare hours weekly or monthly and would like to be involved with our club, please complete the tear-off slip below and return it to June Deeley (volunteer co-ordinator) or Maddie Ascroft (Team Leader).

Yours sincerely,

On behalf of the Club
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	 Thursday:
	
	Friday:

	Saturday:
	  Sunday:

	What would you like to help with?
	


